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From: Danica Herskowitz 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 10:51 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Oppose a PSS lines above ground

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before clicking 
links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

I’m opposed to the APS proposal to have powerlines above ground. We live in a highly susceptible fire area with high 
winds and the potential for fire is great. I used to live in the Bay Area and went through the Santa Rosa Sonoma Napa 
fires they should bury the lines underground, though it may be more costly. It’s better than replacing homes in the 
whole community that have burned not to mention life loss. 
Sent from my iPhone 




